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NEWSLETTER

Next Meeting - Wednesday 1st March @ 7.00 pm at the 

Kereru Room, Greenmeadows Community Centre, corner 
Songer St & Main Rd Stoke


March 2023

	The programme for the night will be:


1. Tea/coffee to start with.


2.  Welcome and admin from President 


Sales table- Gary Gibbens has kindly donated some of his artworks to 
Art Group Nelson for a sales table. These works can be used as 
reference pieces or painted over, but are not for re-sale once you have 
purchased them. They will be available for one night only. 


3.  Topic for the night - Making your own Sustainable Art Materials. 
Guest speaker is Jo Kinross on making your own sustainable art 
materials, including paints.  Jo will talk about using natural pigments 
from a range of materials including ochres, minerals and botanical 
pigments from plants.  She will also talk about the colours she makes, 
how to store them, use them, and will show us some of the things she 
has made using her totally natural products.
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WORKSHOPS

4.  Show and share in a small group setting  -  If you wish to share a 
piece of artwork, please bring it along, keep it at your table and you will 
be able to chat about it with other members.  




Do you dream of painting flowers like 
this??? 

 

From Australia, Stephie Clark  is a soft pastel artist renowned for her 
dynamic and free flowing florals and fruits, uninhibited by rules and 
boundaries. Stephie teaches at home and all over the world. Take the 
opportunity and join us for a “colourful” and fun filled  two days of  magic.  

Check our her website  www.stephieclark.net  

   WHERE?  MAPUA HALL 

   WHEN?  18TH AND 19TH MARCH 

For further information regarding costs, materials etc please contact 

Glenys Forbes    gmforbes@ts.co.nz         NOT TO BE MISSED   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXHIBITIONS

Just a reminder that one of our members, Shirley Crampton, is 
having her first solo exhibition at the Nelson Golf Club Cafe art 

space. 


The exhibition runs for the entire month of February and contained 
over 30 of Shirley’s paintings.


Please get along and show your support if you can. The Nelson Golf 
Club is on Bolt Rd in Tahunanui.





 

Sunday 7th May 2023 @ 

Wakefield Hall 10-2pm 
A wide range of Paintings are created by our small group 

Public entry donations will establish a fund to acquire some portable art display stands 

Come and Chat with Art Group & Community Members 

Wakefield Bush Restoration Soc. Inc. 

Janet Marshall - NZ Botanical Artist 

Rachel & Phil - Villa Grove Estate Olive Oils 

Steph’s Cacti & Succulents 

Zeta’s Brookside Nursery Plants 

88 Valley Walnuts 

Artist Jan’s cards + bags & aprons 

Artist Fiona’s natural soaps 

CASH SALES 
Bank ATM’s @ Wakefield Garage & Four Square Supermarket 

  

 

 



From Karen Loten - 


Would anyone like to join me for an art activity morning on March 
25th at Greenmeadows. Just giving a little art joy to the community.


Morning tea provided and heaps of fun.  Email or text 

Many thanks


karenloten@yahoo.co.nz

021 102 1984
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